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SLO Directory Wayfinding & 

Signage 

 

 

Covered Footing Location 

Project Overview 
 

The SLO Directory Wayfinding & Signage project consists of the installation of new pedestrian directional signs 

atop concrete bases. The directories at the perimeter of the campus will have power run to them for internal 

illumination, while the intercampus wayfinding signs will be collocated with light poles for easy viewing. The 

project was bid on May 11, 2023 and awarded to Ellis & Ellis Sign Systems on June 7, 2023. Construction started 

on October 16, 2023 and is planned to be completed by December 1, 2023. 

 

Project Progress 

In the month of October, the contractor completed 

the demolition of the old signage structures and dug 

footings for the new directories.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Schedule 

In the upcoming month, the contractor will proceed 

with select saw-cutting, electrical installation, 

concrete pouring, and sign placement. The 

anticipated completion date for this project is 

November 3, 2023.  

 

Covered Display to be Demolished

  

Covered Display Post-Demo  

Directory Signage Footing 
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SLO Campus Center 

 

 

Project Overview 
 

The SLO Campus Center project consists of a new 33,728 SF, two-story building that replaces the existing 

Administration Building 8000. The scope of the new building includes offices, student services, a boardroom, a 

cafe, and meeting and break rooms. Sitework includes underground utilities, driveways, fire and maintenance 

access roads, parking lots, a new bus stop location, concrete paths, and planting and irrigation. The entire site is 

roughly five acres large. The project was bid on February 9, 2023 and awarded to Wysong Construction on April 

5, 2023. Construction started in early May and is planned to be completed by Summer 2025.  

 

Project Progress 

In the month of October, the contractor completed 

the concrete perimeter curb and slab-on-grade on the 

east 1/3 of the structure. The remaining 2/3 is being 

formed for upcoming concrete pours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Schedule 

In the upcoming month, the contractor will continue 

to form and pour the building slab-on-grade while 

steel material identification commences. The project 

remains on schedule. 

 

  

 

East 1/3 Slab-on-Grade Pour East 1/3 Slab-on-Grade Pour 

 

Perimeter Curbs East 1/3 Slab-on-Grade Concrete 


